
             10th June 2025 

IMPORTANT 

Subject: - Final Notice for Fee Payment and Admission Confirmation - Deadline 
11.06.2025 

The merit list for admission to non-regulated programs was published on the 
GSFC-U portal on 27.05.2025. Similarly, the merit list for admission to regulated 
programs was published on 04.06.2025. 
 
The University has subsequently advised the concerned students via WhatsApp 
and telephone communication to pay the fees and confirm their admission. 
 
Despite rigorous follow-up, some students have not yet paid the fees or 
confirmed their admission. Therefore, all students whose names appear in the 
merit list and who have not yet paid the fees are hereby advised to do so on or 
before 11.06.2025 (not later than 5:00 PM), failing which their right to seek the 
admission will be forfeited. 
 

 


